
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 1st April 2022

Wednesday 20th April 

Children return to school / 

Inspiration day  

Routine Week   

FOS Easter disco 4.30pm 

Thursday 21st April            

Y6 SATS information virtual 

meeting 5pm 

Friday 22nd April             

KS1 Football event at Carre’s 

Reception/Y6 National 

measurements programme 

Deano’s Football Academy 

begins  

Monday 25th April           

After School Clubs begin 

Wednesday 27th April        

Y6 Youth First Aid workshop 

Monday 2nd May             

Bank Holiday – school closed 

Tuesday 3rd May         

Parents evening  

Monday 9th May               

KS2 SATS week  

Friday 13th May                  

Y4 Ultimate Frisbee event – 

team of 4  

Monday 16th May             

KS1 SATS week  

Road safety workshops for all 

classes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We’ve reached the end of the term – I would like to say thank you to our 

wonderful staff who have worked tirelessly to stay open regardless of 

rising numbers of Covid with both children and staff. Thank you also for 

your understanding as we have had to cancel events and meetings as a 

result. We are looking forward to having a much more settled term on our 

return to school and working together with parents more.  
 

Parents meetings  

We have planned Parents evening on 3rd May this will be an opportunity 

for you to view your child’s work and discuss your child’s progress and 

attainment.  We have a virtual Year 6 information meeting planned for 

Thursday 21st April at 5pm, which will include information about SATS, 

Sex Education and transition. We will send a link nearer to the event.  
 

Clubs 

Deano’s Football Academy will start on Friday 22nd April, if you still 

haven’t’ signed up, you can do so via this link www.deanosprosoccer.com       

all other clubs will begin on Monday 25th April 2022. A list of clubs will be 

sent out on Wednesday 20th April.  
 

Online safety 

We are constantly teaching our children how to stay safe online through 

PSHE lessons, Routine’s week and E-safety days and we have further 

information on how to support your child on our school website. We would 

like to inform you of a training session for parents. It is an opportunity to 

ask questions and find out further information about parental controls, 

gaming and bullying online. You can sign up to access this session by 

clicking on this link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-

287806616337 

 

Dentist information  
We have been asked by the Local authority to make you aware of a local 

list of NHS dentists who are taking on patients. Click on this link for further 

information: Find a dentist - NHS (www.nhs.uk)   
 

Attendance 

Attendance is extremely important as our children have already missed so 

much learning due to the pandemic. Please try to avoid arranging 

appointments during the school day. We will not authorise any holidays or 

children leaving early to travel away for the weekend.  
 

Finally, our children had such a lovely day yesterday, despite the weather, 

doing Easter egg hunts, quizzes, baking and our Easter service – thank 

you to everyone who helped arrange the events or attended church. 

  

Have a great Easter holiday!  

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young children. 

Our updated Safeguarding 

and Child Protection policy is 

on our school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you have 

any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please call: 

01522782111.  

 

http://www.deanosprosoccer.com/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-287806616337
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-date-with-dan-tickets-287806616337
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fservice-search%2Ffind-a-dentist&data=04%7C01%7CEloise.Malam%40lincolnshire.gov.uk%7C9ccca32f752c43ab50d608da08e8d462%7Cb4e05b92f8ce46b59b2499ba5c11e5e9%7C0%7C0%7C637832093390948133%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=adlm8YSfm2WLcn7rhZb3puC0D10rQuwwukltFLAY3Dw%3D&reserved=0


Here’s a glimpse of our Easter events… 
Easter baking  

 

   

The Easter service at St Chad’s church 

   

The Easter Egg hunt  

  

   


